## **Town Hall Meeting:**

## NYU HAS DROPPED THE 400 FT. TALL TOWER PROPOSAL, BUT NOT THEIR MASSIVE EXPANSION PLANS — WHAT DOES THIS MEAN, AND WHAT DO WE DO NEXT?

The announcement by NYU in the face of widespread opposition, including from architect I.M. Pei, that they were dropping their landmarks application for a 400 ft. tall tower in Silver Towers was a tremendous victory. But their massive proposed expansion plan has not gone away. What does this change mean, and what are our next steps?

## **COME FIND OUT**

Wednesday, December 1
6:30 P.M.
Our Lady of Pompei
Basement Hall
Carmine & Bleecker Sts.
(enter on Bleecker St.)



Sponsored by: The Greenwich Village Society for Historic Preservation

**Co-Sponsored by:** Greenwich Village Block Associations, Public School Parents Advocacy Committee, Village Residents Alliance, Friends of NoHo, Mercer Street Block Association, 505 LaGuardia Place, LaGuardia Corner Gardens, Washington Square Village Tenants' Association, 15 Washington Place Tenants Committee, 532 LaGuardia Place, 88 Bleecker Street Board, West 13th Street 100 Block Association, Downtown Independent Democrats, American Legion Auxiliary Greenwich Village Post 1212 (list in formation)

NYU is proposing to add about 2 million sq. ft. of space around Washington Square Park over the next twenty years — the equivalent of the Empire State Building — and another 1 million sq. feet throughout the surrounding neighborhood. But their plan cannot move ahead without extensive approvals from city and elected officials, and that public approval process will begin in the new year. **YOU** can affect whether or not these approvals are granted.

To find out more, go to www.gvshp.org/nyu12-1